
             
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Update  

B2010 Lower Road, East Farleigh – from 
25th August 2022 for up to 1 day between 
the hours of 09:30 and 15:30. 

The road will be closed in the general vicinity of Arnage, to the extent 

indicated by signs and barriers on site. 

The alternative route is via Lower Road, Ewell Lane, Heath Road, Dean 

Street,  Lower Road and vice versa. 

Regards, 

Streetworks Mid Team | Highways, Transportation & Waste | Kent 
County Council | Aylesford Highways Depot, St Michaels Close, Aylesford, 

Kent, ME20 7BU | Tel: 03000 418181 (24hr Contact Centre) |Email: 

StreetworksMid@kent.gov.uk 
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